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Dear William

Thank you for your letter regarding the Bevan Foundation’s petition for a permanent 
workers’ memorial. 

There is in fact a permanent memorial that was established by the Wales TUC a few years 
ago and is sited outside the Unite Wales Regional Office in Cardiff.  It was made for the very 
purpose of remembering all those who have died at work and for the past two years the 
First Minister has attended an event there on Workers’ Memorial Day.

The Bevan Foundation may wish to contact the Wales TUC to find out more information.
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